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MELNOR (R)

SPRAY GUARD (TM)

DOMESTIC

liquid insecticide

FRUIT TREE
and Garden

SPRAY

kills insects on fruit trees, shrubs, flowers & vegetables.

ATTACH, SPRAY,
& THROW AWAY!

Spray Guard distributes up to 78 Litres of solution.

500 mL

GUARANTEE:  Methoxychlor 25% (240 g/L)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 21028
P.C.P. ACT

DANGER         POISON

MELNOR MANUFACTURING LTD.,
P.O. BOX 1236, BRANTFORD, ONTARIO N3T 5T3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Attach spray bottle to garden hose by 
connecting coupling nut tightly to hose and turning until black
arrow aligns with OFF position.  Turn water on at faucet.  Push
dark green button up and turn bottle until button seats into 
notch 1 or 2 (see below).  To start spraying, turn coupling nut
to align black arrow with ON.  To spray water only, or for 
storage purposes, turn bottle until dark green button clicks into 
"W" notch.  To stop spraying, turn coupling nut to align with
OFF.



APPLICATIONS: For outdoor use only.  Wear protective gloves when
spraying.

To avoid possible development of insect resistance, and where
product reg'n is compatible (see labels), alternate spraying with
SPRAY GUARD Malathion or Diazinon sprays.

Setting "W": Water only (no chemical).  Storage position (store
in a cool dry place).

Setting 1: BERRIES AND VEGETABLES. (6.5 mL Spray Guard/L)

Berries: Strawberries, Gooseberries, Currants: Controls
Strawberry Weevils and Currant Fruit Flies.

Vegetables: Snap Bean, Broccoli, Brussels Sprout, Cabbage,
Carrot, Cauliflower, Collard, Cucumber, Eggplant, Lettuce,
Pepper, Radish, Turnip: Controls Flea/Blister/Cucumber/Potato
Beetles, Leafhoppers.

Potatoes: Controls Flea/Blister/Colorado Potato Beetles,
Leafhoppers.

Tomatoes: Controls Fruitworms, Fall Armyworms, Flea & Blister
Beetles.

Spray every 7 to 10 days as needed.  Thoroughly wet all leaf
surfaces.  BERRIES and LEAF TYPE VEGETABLES (Beet Tops, Chard,
Endive, Lettuce, Mustard Greens, Spinach) require a 14 day 
no-spray period prior to harvest.  All others require 7 days. 
WASH ALL PRODUCE THOROUGHLY BEFORE USING.

Setting 2: FRUIT TREES AND ORNAMENTALS. (11 mL Spray Guard/L)

Spray every 7 to 14 days as needed.  Thoroughly wet both sides of
the foliage.  Avoid heavy applications to Elms & Evergreens.

Apple, Pear, Cherry, Peach, Prune, Plum: Fruit tree spraying
should commence AFTER PETAL FALL and be maintained until about
mid August.  Do not apply within 7 days of harvest.  For Peaches
do not spray within 21 days of harvest.

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Do not get into eyes.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Avoid drifts, spray when winds are
calm, preferably in early morning.  Avoid contaminating feed and
food stuff.  This product is poisonous to bees, fish and
wildlife.

DISPOSAL: Wrap and dispose of empty unit in regular garbage.



NOT REFILLABLE.  DO NOT REUSE.

KEEP FROM FREEZING.

FIRST AID: Product contains petroleum distillates.  For SKIN
contact - wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in EYES, flush
adequately with tap water.  If SWALLOWED, do not induce vomiting
but rush patient to a hospital taking this labelled container
with you.  If patient is unconscious, give air, and get prompt
medical attention.

 ******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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